Bobbie Walthall

To: David L. Corliss
Subject: RE: Fambrough Drive

From: Larry McElwain [mailto:larry@warrenmcelwain.com]
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2012 11:39 AM

To: Aron Cromwell

Cc: David L. Corliss

Subject: Fambrough Drive

Hello Mayor Aron,

| join with many other Lawrencians, KU Alumni, and former KU football players in encouraging you and the Lawrence
City Commission to change the small portion of West 11" Street to Fambrough Drive. It is a GREAT way to honor a real
ambassador for KU and Lawrence in a way that will minimize the hardship of changing addresses for nearby residents. |
would not support this if it was creating a hardship.

We that live here love our town and the many ahead of us who dedicated their lives to promoting KU and Lawrence.
Don Fambrough was among the list of people who lived out his dream among us. We all benefited from his life and his
efforts.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,
.I"’-{'-'“lI

i

LARRY K. McELWAIN

Funeral Director

120 W, 13th T85-B43-1120 - Office
Lawrence, KS 66044-3402 785-841-3996 - Home
e-mail: larry Bwarrenmeelwaincom  TB5-550-3599 - Cali Phone
Website: www.warrenmeelwain.com  785-843-1182 - Fax
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January 18, 2012

Dave Corliss, City Manager
City Hall

6 East 6 Street

PO Box 708

Lawrence, KS 66044

Dear Dave and City Commissioner,

The Lawrence Memorial Hospital Endowment Association was inspired by former
KU football coach Don Fambrough and his generous donations of time, talent and
treasure to LMH and the LMH Endowment Association. He was not only an icon,
but a legend. He had passion for the University of Kansas and the community and
he supported Lawrence Memorial Hospital. In his honor, we support renaming a
portion of 11™ street between Mississippi and Missouri.

Thank you for your attention to this letter. If you have any questions you can
email Kathy Clausing-Willis at Kathy.Clausing@Imh.org.

Sincerely,
wﬂﬂ% (UM
ene Meyer Kathy Clalgsing-Willis
Lawrence Memorial Hospital Lawrence Memorial Hospital
President/CEO VP/Chief Development Officer

Confributions to the

The Right Care. Right Here. Right Now. Lawrence Mermorial Hospital
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Bobbie Walthall

From: Richard Heckler [rheckler2002@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2012 10:14 AM

To: Bobbie Walthall

Subject: Street Name Change

| vote no to changing a street name. Changing the street name makes all street maps and any road atlas obsolete.
Now we’re talking some tax dollars as a result of changing a variety of Lawrence maps. Is it worth that for
anybody?

Publicly encourage KU to build some kind of monument in his name for whatever reason. Leave it to KU for
designing a system honoring their employees.

What about KU students and professors that which excelled in:
Graphic Design

Ballet

Natural History
Linguistics

Piano

Clean Energy

Biology

Education

LEED Architecture
Environmental Studies

Face it - if it were not for academic departments on a campus there would be no athletics.

Dickie Heckler



